
 

 

Marina Advisory Committee Minutes 
May 25, 2022 

 
 
Present: Joe Aberdale - Chair, Frederick Felix-Vice-Chair,  Martha Wilson, Walter 
Baron, Will Barrio, Sam Peper, Ed Kane, Will Sullivan 
Absent: David Stamatis, Kevin Coakley 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm.  
Venue: Zoom 
 
Announcements, Open Session and Public Comment 
Walter announced that his Wellfleet Rowing event will take place on September 17, 
2022, at Mayo Beach. He expects to have fifteen boats at the event. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
The minutes of April 27, 2022, were approved unanimously on a motion made by Walter 
and seconded by Martha. 
 
Harbormaster Report 
Will reported that they are getting the docks in and working on new docks. Some 
gangways are not long enough and have to be extended. Sam commented on the gas 
and diesel figures and that they are misleading. He recommended that they be tracked 
on an inventory basis. The Dept. Of Public Works is not charging the marina for their 
dock work. Will stated that the 3.5 % credit card fuel charge is in effect.  
 
Marina Concerns 
Joe reviewed the letter sent to the MAC by Robert Cocivera regrading buoy placement 
by the breakwater as well as the need for the Shirttail Point buoys to be installed. 
Frederick supported the need for all buoys to be installed and to be accurately placed. 
 
Dredging 
Will reported that negotiations for mitigation are still ongoing with the Army Corps in 
order to receive the necessary permit. 
 
New Business and Future Concerns 
Walter stated that his MAC term is up on June 30, 2022, and that he will not be 
requesting to be reappointed. 
 
The next meeting will be on June 22, 2022. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Martha and seconded by Frederick. Motion passed 
unanimously. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:35pm.  
Minutes respectfully submitted by Joe Aberdale 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 


